LEGAL AND LEGISLATIVE AND SAFETY COMMITTEE
FEBRUARY 7, 2012
3:15P.M.

Councilman Murphy, Chairman, called the meeting of the Legal and Legislative and Safety
Committee meeting to order, with Councilpersons Ladd, Scott, Rico, Gilbert, Benson and
Robinson present. City Attorney Phil Noblett; Management Analyst Randy Burns; and Shirley
Crownover, Assistant Clerk to the Council, were also present.

Others present included Chief Maffett, Dan Johnson, Gary Hilbert, John Bridger, Danny
Thornton, Mark Keil, Larry Zehnder, Jim Templeton, Tony Boyd, Lee Norris, Steve Leach, Dennis
Malone, Bill Payne, Greta Hayes, David Johnson, Missy Crutchfield, Daisy Madison, Johnny
Feagans, Jerry Stewart, Richard Beeland, and Dickie Hutsell.

Chairman Murphy noted that he had only one item and that Councilman Gilbert had allowed
him to go ahead of his committee; that this item was Resolution 7(a) on next week’s agenda.

On motion of Councilman Rico, seconded by Councilman Gilbert, the minutes of the previous
meeting were approved as published.

Chief Maffett explained that the purpose of this Resolution came about because of a problem
with flooding; that with heavy rains, water gets into the cars, and the Police Service Center
parking lot needs to be repaved. This contract goes to Thompson Engineering for a total
amount of $84,620.00.

Chairman Murphy thanked Chief Maffett.

This meeting was adjourned at 3:17 P.M.



